
 

 

LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 
 

STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 
 
 

The Portfolio Holder for Public Protection and Safety, Councillor Kate Lymer has 
made the following executive decision:  
 
 

ANIMAL WELFARE - LICENCE FEES FOR HOME BOARDERS 
 

Reference Report: 
Animal Welfare - Licence Fees for Home Boarders, 18/01/2017 Public Protection and 
Safety Policy Development and Scrutiny Committee    
 
 
Decision: 
 
 
The Portfolio Holder for Public Protection and Safety agreed the new licence fee of 
£146.00 for the Home Boarding of cats and dogs under the Animal Boarding 
Establishments Act 1963, with effect from 1st January 2017. 
 
Reasons: 
 

The Portfolio Holder agreed to the new licence fee for the Home Boarding of cats and 
dogs in the light of reduced veterinary inspection costs.  
 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the Public Protection and Safety PDS 
Committee on 18th January 2017 and the Committee supported the proposal. 
 
 
 

………………………………………….. 
Councillor Kate Lymer  
Portfolio Holder for Public Protection and Safety 
 

Mark Bowen 

Director of Corporate Services 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 
 

Date of Decision:   20 January 2017 

Implementation Date (subject to call-in):   27 January 2017  
Decision Reference:   PPS 15027 

 
 
  


